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Sacrament of Penance 

Sun. Sat.  & Fri. :  30 minutes before Mass, 

First Sat During the Holy Hour which begins at 8AM          

Any time by appointment 

Baptisms, Matrimony, Sick Call : contact the rectory 

Rev. Fr. George Gabet, FSSP,  Pastor 
140 South Findlay Street 

(Corner of 5th St. and Findlay) 

Dayton, OH 45403  

telephone:  (937) 938-6098 

email:  pastor@daytonlatinmass.org 

  web:     www.daytonlatinmass.org 

sacramental emergency:  937-329-4944 

Holy Family Catholic Church is a parish of the Arch-

diocese of Cincinnati entrusted to the Priestly Fra-

ternity of St. Peter. The Holy Sacrifice of the Mass & 

all the Sacraments are celebrated according to the 

Traditional Roman Rite of 1962.  We are blessed to 

have a wonderful Schola/Choir who know Gregorian 

chant. If you wish to  learn chant please contact: 

CHOIR DIRECTOR:  

Amanda Gulick :  

 174gulick@gmail.com 

M a s s  S c h e d u l e 

Sundays (Low Mass) 

                                              (High Mass) 

8:00 AM 

10:30 AM 

Monday and Friday 7:00  PM 

Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday   7:15 AM 

Saturday 9:00 AM 

Holy Days and National Holidays—check bulletin  

F r a t e r n i t a s   

S a c e r d o t a l i s   

S a n c t i   

Mass Intentions for the Week 

Feb 23 
Sunday 

8:00 AM 
10:30 AM 

Quinquagesima Sunday 
 
Bill and Kyong Mohs 
Pro Populo 

Feb 24 
Monday 
**7:00PM** 

Feria 
 
Kathleen Blake 

Feb 25 
Tuesday 
          7:15AM 

St. Matthias, Apostle 
 
Living  & Deceased members of the Carrico family 

Feb 26 
Wednesday 
            

      
       7PM  

ASH WEDNESDAY 
HIGH MASSS & DISTRIBUTION OF ASHES 
DAY OF OBLIGATORY  FAST & ABSTINENCE 
 
Marlene Liekhus   + 

Feb 27 
Thursday 
          7:15AM 

Thursday after Ash Wednesday 
 
Gilbert and Del Jenkins 

Feb 28 
Friday 

**7:00PM** 

Friday after Ash Wednesday 

Stations of the Cross  6:30PM 
Bill and Kyong Mohs 

Feb 29 
Saturday 
          9:00AM 

Saturday after Ash Wednesday 
 
Steven Palumbo 

Mar 1 
Sunday 
           8:00AM 
           10:30AM 

           

First Sunday of Lent 
 
Pro Populo 
Denver Ernst 

QUINQUAGESIMA  SUNDAY 

Today is the last Sunday before Lent. In the epistle St. 
Paul exhorts us to practice the greatest of all virtues 

which is charity. In the Gospel we have the proof of God’s 
charity to us. Jesus tells His apostles that He is going to 

Jerusalem and that He will be mocked, scourged, spit up-
on and then they will put Him to death. He sets His Face 

towards Calvary! 

“Greater love than this no man has that he lay down his 
life for his friends”. Jesus knows exactly what is going to 

happen to Him yet He still goes for love of us. 

 What will we do for love of Him this Lent? Like the blind 
man in the Gospel today let us ask—”O Lord that I may 
see!” How much we would be willing to sacrifice if we 

could truly see how much He loves us and suffered for 
us, how terrible our sins are before our Almighty God 

and how great heaven will be! 

ASH WEDNESDAY-OBLIGATORY DAY OF 

FAST AND ABSTINENCE! – MASS at 7PM 

Lent officially begins THIS WEDNESDAY! Although it is 
not a holy day whereby we are obligated to attend Mass it 

is however, an obligatory day of fast and abstinence.  

ABSTINENCE– means not eating any meat, soups or gra-
vies that are made from the meat of warm blooded ani-

mals. (Ash Wednesday and ALL FRIDAYS of Lent are days 
of obligatory abstinence under pain of sin!) 

LENTEN FAST—generally means only one full meal per 
day with meat (unless it is a day of abstinence). Two oth-
er meatless meals are allowed but the quantity of these 
two small meals together should not equal  the amount 
taken at one “regular” meal. Snacking between meals is 
NOT ALLOWED but liquids may be taken, however, the 
stricter the penance the greater the grace!  The laws of 

fasting are not binding on those with medical conditions 
that would cause harm to oneself or to an unborn child 

within the womb or the elderly over 59 years old.  

Stations of the Cross Begin this Friday at 6:30PM, 

 Mass at 7PM. After Mass there will be a meatless 
Soup/Sandwich/Salad Potluck in the parish hall.  Tradi-

tionally no soups with broth from warm blooded animals 



 
Catholic Ministries Appeal  ! 

Please join with Catholics in every parish 
throughout the Archdiocese who are helping 

Catholic ministries here in our local communi-
ties such as St. Rita’s School for the Deaf, Pris-

on Ministry and Seminary and Vocation  Minis-
tries. They all depend on our help each year.  
Every registered parish household should re-

ceive a CMA mailing from Archbishop Schnurr.  
Our Parish goal this year is $11,350. Last year we 
received $12,224 surpassing our goal of $10,236,  
with 50% of the money over the goal coming 
back to us! Yet even more significant was the 

fact that Holy Family Dayton tied for first place 
in the Archdiocese for %participation! We may 
not be the biggest parish but we are one of the 

most generous! Please prayerfully consider 
what amount you can give, complete your 

pledge card and mail it in the envelope provid-
ed or bring your completed pledge card sealed 

in its return address envelope to mass and 
place it in the collection basket. We will have 

pledge cards available near the main entrance. 
Please be sure to write “Holy Family Dayton” 
on your envelope and /or pledge card so we 
get credit for your gift! Our parish will re-

ceive 50% of any money over the goal!  

CORPORAL WORK OF MERCY! 

Feed the Hungry this Lent! The St. Vincent De-
Paul Shelter here in Dayton feeds and houses 
thousands of men, women and children each 
year. This is our opportunity to help those in 
need in the local community. Please join us 
Saturday, March 14th, in the parish hall after 
the 9am Mass to assemble ~200 bag lunches. 
This event is family friendly & fun for all! 
 Volunteers ages 10 and up can work the assem-
bly line (we will have activities for the younger 
children as well).  A light breakfast will be pro-
vided for those who wish to help. To make this 
event a success, we need volunteers to make 
sandwiches and assemble the bags. Large 
Canned items—especially Fruit Cocktail 
w/light syrup will be accepted  and cash/check 
donations can be placed in the collection bas-
kets, using the envelopes marked for St. Vin-
cent’s located at the church exits. Please make 
checks payable to Holy Family  and write St. 
Vincent Corporal Work of Mercy in the memo 
line. COME BE A PART OF GAINING GRACE! 

  

LENTEN ALMSGIVING 

As we enter the penitential season of Lent, please 
consider these two opportunities for almsgiving 
here at Holy Family Church. 

1) Dayton Right to Life (DRL) has a continuous 
need for dry baby formula (they use approx. 60 
cans [Gerber Gentle or Soothe] per month). Please 
consider bringing a can, or more, of formula and 
place it/them in the appropriately marked bins in 
the main entrance or Parish hall basement. 

2) ALSO, please pick up one of the special baby 
bottle savings banks located in the entrances. 
Place your spare change/bills in them during Lent 
for the benefit of DRTL to support their many oth-
er areas of need. Please return filled bottles to the 
bin on the stage in the basement by Easter Sunday.  

These alms will be put to good use for Mothers 
choosing life for their babies!! Contact 513-988-
6544, Bill or Marianne w/questions. 

FIRST COMMUNION CLASS TODAY 

Classes resume TODAY! Please keep the First 
Communion Candidates in your prayers! 

WELCOME DOMINIC MARIA! 

Congratulations to Matt &  Hilary Barhorst on 
their latest gift from God! This is also the fourth 

Baptism here at Holy Family this week! We contin-
ue to GROW! Congratulations to big brother 

Charles & big sisters Lucy, Maggie & Josephine!! 

Consecration to St. Joseph 

This book by Fr. Donald Calloway introduces us to 
St. Joseph  in a deeper way with a consecration to 
this TERROR OF DEMONS!  They are out of stock 
but A kindle version can be  purchased online. If 

you wish to make the consecration on March 19th ! 

St . Joseph Protector of Holy Church   

PRAY FOR US!! 

Last Years Blessed Palms 

 Just a reminder that used sacramentals should 
never be thrown in the garbage. They should be 
burned or buried. There is no special formula and 
they do not have to be brought to the Church.  

CONGRATULATIONS MARIA HESS! 

Maria will be singing in the Daniel Tse Concerto 

THIS TUE. Feb 25th at 8PM. Schuster Hall  in the 
Creative Arts Center at Wright State University! 


